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Subject: Closure request for Former Key Products located at 8627-8633 w. Lynx St. , 
Milwaukee, WI 

Dear Mr. Meinburg: 

The Department has reviewed your most recent submittal, "Results of Limited Site Investigation", dated 
July 23, 1998, and any additional information pertaining to this case. The Department is unable to grant 
closure at this time. The following are some specific comments regarding the Department's decision: 

1. There was insufficient information provided to determine if an off-site source is responsible for the 
chlorinated groundwater and soil contamination . There is no information in any of the reports in the 
above mentioned site's file regarding any up-gradient/side-gradient field investigations on nor off the 
property near the property boundaries to prove that there is an up-gradient/side-gradient source. 
Also, no possible up-gradient/side-gradient source sites were located using the Department's tracking 
system. Your legal responsibilities are stated in a Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources letter 
written by Michael Thompson on January 3, 1997, please see enclosure. 

2. The extent of groundwater and soil contamination are not defined. 

If you have additional, relevant information which was not formerly provided to the Department, and which 
you feel would significantly impact the Department's closure decision, you may submit that information 
for our re-evaluation of case closure. 

For expedient processing , please send all future correspondence to the attention of Mike Farley-RR 
Program Assistant at the above address. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at the above address or at (414)263-
8644. 

Since~ fJ/.~cdol 
:!!llle M. McGee 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 

cc: Curtis Hoffart, Key Engineering Group, LTD. 
SER case file 
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